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Brick Street Players announce 2022-
23 season, offer subscriptions 

Special to The Clinton Courier	   

The Board of Directors of the new-
ly re-organized Brick Street Players 
(BSP) recently announced their 2022-
2023 season. 

The Players will present Love Let-
ters in October 2022, The 25th 
Annual Putnam County 
Spelling Bee in February 
of next year, and The 
Dining Room in May 
of 2023.

Ticket subscriptions 
are now available, and 
early subscribers will 
also get tickets for the 
spring 2022 productions.

Single subscriptions, 
which include one ticket 
per show, are $40, with sub-
scriptions for couples, which 
include two tickets per show, 
priced at $75. Family subscriptions 
are available for $125 and include 
four tickets to each show. BSP is also 
offering discounted subscriptions to 
seniors (sixty-five and older), military 
personnel and students for $25 (sin-
gle) and $45 (couple).

For those who wish to support the 
fledgling theatre with a financial do-
nation, there are several levels of 
patronage: Ensemble ($150), Princi-
pal ($250), Director ($500), Produc-
er ($750), and Executive Producer 
($1,000). All patrons will receive rec-

ognition in production programs, 
as well as will receive fifteen 

tickets to be used as de-
sired. 

BPS is registered with 
the Mississippi Secre-
tary of State’s office as 
a 501(c)(3) non-profit 

organization.
Those who wish to sub-

scribe or donate should 
send their contact infor-

mation and a check payable 
to Brick Street Players to 

P.O. Box 2218, Clinton, MS 
39060. Donating patrons are 

also asked to include their name(s) 
as they would like it to appear in pro-
grams.

For more information, email Brick-
StreetPlayersClinton@gmail.com 

or visit the group’s Facebook page, 
“Brick Street Players.” 


